Mollz Wingrove

From: elizabeth benyi <erbhedgehog@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 8:28 AM

To: Molly Wingrove

Subject: To be read into the record for Bill 4575 committee hearing this morning

As a lifelong resident, taxpayer and voter in Michigan | want it stated for the record my opposition to 4575. As a physician
licensed in the state of Michigan this bill would be very bad to the health of Michigan taxpayers and residents. Oppose
4575

Elizabeth Benyi, D.O.
Calumet, MI
erbhedgehog@yahoo.com



